
BI -rCK RIVER MIDDLE SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I'm sure you'll agree that your child's eighth grade year is already flying by. With that being
said, it's time to think about how you'd like your child's name to appear on hisitrer graduation
certificate. Due to labor shortages, the time it takes to receive our diploma order keeps growing
dangerously close to the end of the school year, and we want to be sure to have the diplomas in
hand for the ceremony in June.

Therefore, please fill out the form below and sign the bottom. The completed form must be
returned and or scanned/sent to your child's homeroom teacher by Wednesday,
December 7 12022. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Wm
Andrew T. White
Principal

Black River Middle School
Diploma Form

8th Grade Graduation

On the line below, please CLEARLY PRINT your child's rurme exactly how you'd like it to
appear on his/her 8th grade graduation certificate. Please be aware that idiploma of graduation
is a legal document. Sign the form and return it to your child's homeroom teacher by
Wednesday, Decemb er 7, 2022.

STUDENT'S NAME (Please print)

PR!NCIPAL ANDREW T. WHITE

Parent's Signature Date


